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TRAFFIC DELAYS ON CROW CANYON ROAD  

 

CASTRO VALLEY, CA – A contractor for the Alameda County Public Works Agency will be conducting soils 
boring on Crow Canyon Road, between mile marker 6.08 and 6.21.  This testing will provide information 
for engineers designing repairs to the areas damaged by the 2017 winter storms. 
 
The boring will begin on Monday, November 13, 2017, between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m., and will last 
several days.   
 
Traffic will be reduced to one lane, with traffic control (flaggers) directing motorists around the testing 
area.  Motorists should expect delays. 
 
When travelling through the work zone, motorists are encouraged to exercise caution and adhere to all 
traffic regulations, and use extra caution around personnel and equipment. 
 
Please visit the Public Works Agency at www.acpwa.org for updates. 
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